
Lighting Project Update
Lighting projects at the Field House and Tower Building will be completed by June 8th.   
These new energy efficient lighting systems had programmable dimmers and the office 
motion sensors have been replaced to avoid lights turning off or flickering while in use.   

Exciting news! The BEST Center has been 
certified by the Department of State Architects 
(DSA) and is now ready to occupy! The broken 
windows are in the process of being replaced so 
the BEST Center will be ready to use when the 
campus reopens. 
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Updating The Theater

The theater is getting an update! The 
modernization project began with 
stakeholder meetings with the various 
departments that use the theater for 
instruction or performance. ELS, the 
architects for the project, are currently 
aligning the project with the budget. 

Work requests can be 
submitted by emailing the 
Laney Business Office 
at lbusinessoffice@peralta.ed
u or      texting 510-599-9411.

Working Together to Support Our Students & The Campus Community 

BEST Center Ready For Use

Library LRC: Making 
Progress
Library LRC project is moving along.  
Architects and contractors are busy 
with final plans. As a part of this project 
there will be a new Eagle Village with 
new portables (with substantially the 
same set up) located at the tennis 
courts.  We expect the new units to be 
installed and ready to occupy by 
January 2021. We’ll be busy working to 
coordinate with all the end users in the 
coming months. 

Work Orders

To see the current version of your Zoom client, click here 
for instructions. After May 30, 2020, all Zoom clients on older 
versions will receive a forced upgrade message and be required to 
upgrade before being allowed to host or join meetings. Please 
update your Zoom applications on all your devices to Zoom 
version 5.0 now. Click here to update now. If you have any trouble 
updating, please email laneyhelpdesk@peralta.edu.

Faculty please make students aware of the technology 
resources available for students: 

1.) Chromebook lending Program: There is no cost to 
participate in this program, and you can even keep it for the 
fall semester. It's super easy to apply, simply visit here. Our 
next pickup date is June 8, from 10 am - 2 pm. 

2.) Free Computer (to KEEP!) and free Internet (for 6 months). 
Click here to learn more.  

Update Your Zoom Account!Technology access for students

A Brighter Parking Lot 
Parking lot lighting enhancement is underway and is expected to be completed by 
mid-August.   

Employee Directory Updated
The employee directory has recently been updated on the Peralta 
District website. 

District has made Adobe Sign available for all Faculty and 
Staff in your employee portal. To get familiar with the product, 
there are very good tutorials available at the following link; 
Adobe Sign Tutorials Website. We will also be holding some 
training sessions. Stay tuned for more details.

Adobe Sign available for employee use

Both the men’s and women’s locker rooms, team rooms and training room will 
be renovated over the next two years. The estimated start of construction is 
November 2021 with occupancy tentatively scheduled for October 2022. 

Locker Room Modernization The Facilities Planning Committee meets 
the 1st and 3rd Monday of the month during 
the fall and spring semesters and meetings 
are open to everyone. Learn more here. 

FAC Meetings

Need IT Help?
Laney IT department is available remotely to help you with any 
questions regarding your technology needs. If you have a 
technology related question, please email us at 
laneyhelpdesk@peralta.edu.
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